

## **TOWN OF COMOX**

**OFFICE OF THE MAYOR** 

28 Feb 2023

Dear Mayor Wells and Council

**Re: Outdated Comox Airport Zoning Regulation** 

Comox Council recently approved this attached letter of support for changes to the outdated Comox Airport Zoning Regulations. As detailed in this letter, the outdated zoning regulations are preventing potential density not only within the Town of Comox but also in parts of the City of Courtenay. With the requested change of modernization to the Department of National Defence, both of our communities would have the ability to make zoning decisions that are in the best interests of our residents and community. I am writing to ask your Council if you would consider sending a letter of support for our requested regulation updates.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter,

Nicole Minions.

Mayor, Town of Comox

250-339-2202